
Davie County Schools

Did you know?

Did you know that the 2021-22 School Calendar has been amended?

At the December meeting, the Board of Education approved a recommendation to convert January 21 and June 9 from
student instructional days to required teacher workdays.  See the revised calendar HERE.  While seriously considering
the loss of instructional time, the district leadership team and literacy coaches also realize the time needed for
professional development, especially  K-5 teachers who are participating in ~85 hours of required literacy training.

We do not want classified staff to be negatively impacted by this calendar amendment.  Therefore, teacher assistants
will still work on January 21 and June 9 as originally planned.  Other classified staff should work with their direct
supervisors on plans for these two dates. 

"Did you know?" messages are small "bites" of information to help ensure employees are aware of information related to Human Resources,
Benefits, and Reopening Plans during COVID-19.
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